RECEIVED ON: September 5, 2024 Council Meeting: 9/10/2024

Agenda Item No. 10

 From:
 isabella olmos

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

 Subject:
 Save Our Trees

Date: Thursday, September 5, 2024 11:08:11 AM

[You don't often get email from olmossisabellaa@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at <a href="https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification">https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification</a>]

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

As a resident of Whittier, the uptown trees are what makes my love for Whittier so strong and everlasting. If you decide as a council to remove the trees, the true ambiance of nature and free beauty of the world's simplest gifts, trees, will be stripped from our beautiful community in the Greenleaf Promenade in Uptown. These trees have been here before you and I were even born. A huge and impactful part of Whittier's history and beauty would be wrongfully taken. The people of Whittier don't want these trees to be removed at all. There is no reason to be removing the free gift that helps us breathe air and add a sense of home. These trees mean so much to not just me but hundreds of other residents. I want to breathe fresh air, see beautiful nature, free shade in the heat, beautiful lights within all the trees, and quite frankly they distract the fact that there is still more that the city's Public Works department can do for our city if you can understand what I'm saying.

Thank you for your time,

Concerned resident

CC: CM; ACM; CA; Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department